

August 2025

Dear Parents,

The upcoming 2025-2026 PSR year will begin Sunday, **Sept 7, 2025.** Kindergarten through 8thgrade will meet Sunday mornings immediately following Mass from 10:35-11:50am. Calendars will be available in the lobby at our first session, September 7. Registration is required for all participating students. Hybrid home study options are available upon request, *(for non-sacramental years only)*. Registration and fees for anyone choosing the home study option is still required.

Those wishing to have their child prepare for Sacraments MUST register their child for PSR the *year prior to* the reception of the sacrament, as well as the year the sacrament will be celebrated per Diocesan policy. First Reconciliation and First Eucharist are celebrated in second grade and Confirmation in the fall of ninth grade.

Registration and payment is available online this year by simply scanning the QR code and completing the online registration/payment form. Registrations and payments are due by August 25, 2025.

While we do not want the fees to discourage anyone from registering their child for faith formation, we must encourage prompt payment of fees when a family registers, unless other arrangements are made with the Coordinator of Faith Formation. If a family cannot pay the fees, they should contact Cathy Kasza or Anne Weeks at the parish office. All such information will be kept confidential.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at the parish office, (330) 699-4500.

PARISHIONER FEES:

(Based on the number of students no matter their grade level: K-8)

1 student = \$65.00 2 students = \$85.00 3 students = \$95.00

4 students (or more) = \$100.00 Non-parishioner Fee = \$150.00/student

*Please Note: Catechists will receive a 50% discount on PSR/Youth Ministry registration fees as a token of thanks for their commitment to the PSR/YM program.



QR code for PSR Registration